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My desar Pearse,

Meny thanke for yours of the 27th., ult., I
am glad you are getting into touch with Schutte and hope he will
be able to give you what you want.

Regarding Baker's early work, it is true we
heve a decign for s ToOwn house (perspective) which he 4id in his
studené days for one of the R.I.B.A. Competiticns. This, I
think, would be quite qorth reproducing, end 1 can get mlliott to
photograph it, also one or two of his early houses I think ycu
already have Kerstera, which was originslly built for Sir James
Rose Innes, have you not?

I wonder how it was that the copy-of the S.A.
women'e Journal 4id not reech you? This included some rhotographs
of Pelyn which may heve a little interest for you, and was posted
fyrom thie Office. Anyhow, there are a few spare cories, so I am
sending on eznother in cese you might 1like to see 1it.

The latest number of the Architectursl Review
gave me great Joy with the photographs and notes by your students
though I have not yet had time to do more then look through it

éevzo,
Yours sincerely,

Pl kenAall
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Prof. E. Pearse,
P.O. Box 1176,
JOHANNES BURE»



